
Date May 18, 2015 

To: Pima County Development Services, 
Att. Jonathan Crowe 
Re; Pima County Major Streets and Scenic Routes Plan 

Palo Verde Road specifically 

This is a road that has needed some tender loving care for some time, especially from Benson 
Highway to Valencia part. 

Palo Verde Road is in pretty good shape from Benson Hwy to I-10. A good sealer would keep it 
this way for years to come. 

I am objecting to giving up the additional amount of footage that Development Services is 
suggesting. The road from Benson Highway to 1-10 is wider than any road currently being used 
as a gateway to the airport or from the airport to any part of the city. 

This is a four-lane road, two in each direction that has a large center divider from Benson Hwy to 
I-10, The pictures that are attached show the street both ways, in front of my property at 5400 S 
Palo Verde. 

There is a wide pull off, or Berm as I call it, from Benson Highway, until you get to the 1-10 
interchange. 

I agree that Palo Verde road needs improvements, after years of neglect, but I strongly object to 
the amount of footage that is specified for the project. It is not necessary. 

Respectfully: 

Robert Hannon 

P.O. Box 36165 

Tucson AZ. 85740 

 








